

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours Sincerely

I am excited to announce that Inspire Academy will be offering various trips across the academic year. These trips are a fantastic opportunity for your child/ward as educational travel adds further context and substance to classroom material and reinforces concepts learnt throughout the school year. School trips form long-lasting positive memories for students.

Along with subject trips, all of our students at Inspire Academy have the opportunity to earn an offsite reward as part of our rewards programme each Friday afternoon and we also offer rewards of righteousness for our pupils which occur at short notice.

All of our trips go through an approval process where they undergo a rigorous risk assessment to ensure pupil safety and are authorised by Medway Council, the Head of the Academy and our Educational Visits Co-Ordinator.

Due to these ongoing reward trips and the nature of our rewards of righteousness, we are asking for your consent for your child/ward to take part in these trips throughout the year. For larger trips, we will be in contact with you to discuss these in more details as and when required.

For more information, please see our Educational Visits Policy.

Please be aware, if the return slip is not received, pupils will not be able to leave site.

Matthew Betts Educational Visits Co-Ordinator	
I do / do not* give permission for my child to go off site fo	or trips.
Pupil's Name:	Form:
Parent /Guardian Signature:	